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MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
Te Tahuhu o te Matauranga

National Office 45—47 Pipitea Street
Thomdon
PO Box 1666
Wellington
New Zealand

18 August 2014

Shayne Blake
fyi-request-1984-f8e3363e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Shayne

Telephone: 04 463 8000
Fax: 04 463 8252

www.minedu.govt.nz

Our reference: 884211

Thank you for your email of 14 August 2014 to the Ministry of Education requesting
correspondence, sent or received in 2014, about Selwyn College's proposed enrolment

scheme.

Your request will be answered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982.
You can expect a response by 11 September 2014. The Ministry reserves the right to
request an extension if this becomes necessary due to the potential workload involved

in meeting your request.

Yours sincerely

Susan Dey
Senior Manager — Official and Parliamentary Information
Government, Executive and Ministerial Services




